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It has been lovely to welcome everyone back after what I hope was an anjoyable 
Christmas break. The New Year certainly brought a change in the weather with this 
week being the coldest spell in a long time. This meant we have been unable to 

take breaks outside, but the children have been extremely sensible. As we move into 
next week, we still encourage being prepared for the colder weather so that outdoor 
play times and learning remains an enjoyable experience. Take care whilst out and 
about and have a lovely, well rested weekend, ready for everything that next week will bring.
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SELF SMARTART SMART NATURE SMARTPEOPLE SMART MUSIC SMARTBODY SMART WORD SMARTNUMBER SMART GOLD ROSETTE

Jessica D Michael Isobel G Aurora C Alfie SO Isaac T Mya W Aaron B Jasper D

School Rules
We have introduced our new school 
rules this week. They are: 
Be Ready, Be Respectful and Be Safe
We had lots of discussions during 
assembly about what these rules cover 
whilst showing off our new posters.

Way are inviting children to pay £1.00, 
which will be donated to the NSPCC, to 
come into school wearing number-themed 
clothes and spend the day completing all 
sorts of maths-related activities. 
Any parents or carers are welcome to 
drop-in from 2:45pm, when they can 
complete various number tasks with 
their children.

Friday 7th February

Clothing
Please make sure 
children have 
Wellies/Outdoor 
shoes in school 
next week in 
preparation for the 
big thaw!

Dates for the diary this term:
Friday 24th January - Y2 Class assembly - 2.40pm
Thursday 30th January - My happy minds visit to school)
Thursday  6th February - Y1 Class assembly 2:40pm
Friday 7th February - Number Day - Non Uniform - 
number themed NSPCC  parent drop in 2:40pm
Thursday 13th February - whole school trip to Chester 
Zoo (More details to follow) 
Friday 14th February - Break up

Smart watches - whilst we don’t mind children 
having ‘fit-bit’s’ in school to track steps, smart watches, 
with cameras and other facilities are not permitted. 




